
 

 

 

 

 

Due to the outbreak of the coronavirus, the children were prohibited from visiting the center from 

March to September because of the quarantine imposed by the state government. Together with the 

educators, it was decided to continue taking the courses, but online so that none of the children 

endangered their health and remained in self-isolation at home. Thanks to modern technologies, online 

courses have been very interesting and productive. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Since September 88 needy children from 

Grigorauca may visit the center again; it makes 

them very happy. 

 

 

 


